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Hello, Year 6,
Mrs Moss has been speaking very highly of you all after her conversations with your year 6 teachers. Your Primary school will be sad to see you go, but I am very excited to have you all in my tutor group! We have a very exciting year ahead.
My name is Mr Mehta, and I am a teacher of Science I have been working at Chamberlayne College for the Arts for 1 year and I have got to say, it is the best school in Southampton!
Growing up, my favourite lessons in school were history and science. I liked science because I have a massive curiosity about many things and how and why they work and being a scientist has helped me to discover a lot of new things. I’m a massive football and cricket fan and used to frequently play a sport called lacrosse.
I can’t wait to meet you all on our Tutor Transition Day. Mrs Moss will be sending you the information very soon.
[bookmark: _GoBack]See you soon.
Mr Mehta


	Tickleford Drive, Southampton, SO19 9QP                                               
tel: 023 8044 7820
email: info@chamberlayne.org
	Headteacher: Mr N. S. Giles BA (Hons)
[image: ][image: ]



image1.png




image2.png




image3.png




